
                                                               

Oct, 2016 

 

Dear Corin,  

 

We just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your significant contribution to SALT. It is 

completely humbling to have the support of someone with your experience and wisdom involved in 

our organisation, particularly in its infancy stage.  

 

Your eagerness to be involved and your preparedness to give your own time is selfless and it 

certainly hasn’t gone unnoticed. You are clearly a highly capable businessman, and although we 

know that we haven’t yet used your expertise to the best of our advantage, we are excited by the 

input you will have in SALT in the future. 

 

Your financial support came at a moment when our progress was stalling in regards to the Website 

and CRM, because of our lack of funds. Your generosity meant that SALT could move forward in this 

crucial area. I can understand why start up organisations often fold around this time, because in the 

absence of supporters and believers like you, it would be easy to be discouraged.   

 

Your selfless desire to be part of our Operational Team is wonderful, and we understand you 

sacrifice your time to fulfil that role. We love your honest input, your active participation in 

discussions and planning, and we appreciate the way you share your knowledge with us. Your 

contribution is productive, it’s always well intentioned and it continually helps SALT move forward.  

 

Corin, hopefully this letter gives you a small indication of what you mean to SALT. We cannot thank 

you enough for all that you have done for us. You are a crucial part of our team and we hope your 

relationship with us, in whatever capacity, continues for many years to come.  

 

Thank you so much for the difference you are making. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

 

Dave, Carissa and Dave 

 

 

 


